REMEMBERING

Kathryn Patricia Cooper
January 24, 1964 - July 8, 2011
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It is with great sadness the staff of Canada Safeway and their customers have lost
a great friend and co-worker Kathryn Cooper. Kat was part of our Safeway family

for 13 years and will be truly missed.
A trust fund will be set up "In Memory of Kat" for her son Dustin. Donations can be
made at the Safeway Customer Service Desk.
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